
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 1 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Progress: 

Tomas, Hussain, Maryam, Jensen, 

Selina, Alex 

Achievement: 

Oriana, Marianna, Charlotte, Halle, 

Ahaan, Ellie, Valentina 

Reader: 

Nina, Emma 

 

 

 

In English we have been 

writing letters! First, we 

wrote letters as the ‘Tiger 

who Came to Tea’, saying 

sorry to Sophie. Then we 

innovated our letters to be 

from Goldilocks to Baby Bear.  

 

     

 

Having learnt the features of a 

letter, this week the children 

have been writing their own 

letters to their adults at home 

about what they would like to 

do in the holidays.  

Phonics:  

We have been learning a lot of 

split digraphs (i-e, o-e, e-e, a-e 

and u-e) this month. The 

children have been super 

sound spotters pointing out 

these sounds during the day in 

the words around us or in 

stories! 

  

 

 

We have celebrated lots of lovely 

Christmas things in school too! With 

Christmas songs in singing assembly, 

Christmas dinner and jumper day and of 

course our nativity performance! 

     

In Science we have continued our learning 

about seasons, focusing on winter.  

To end this unit of learning we made our 

own snow using bicarbonate of soda and 

water! We made a list of the equipment we 

used and described how our snow felt.  

In maths we 

have been 

learning how to 

add on a 

number line 

and exploring number bonds within 20 

using Numicon and part-whole models. 


